Manish Gupta

A %
()
High Commissioner of India
Accra (Ghana)

MESSAGE

Dear Members of the Ghana Indian Malayalee Association,

It is with immense pleasure and heartfelt warmth that | extend my greetings
to you on behalf of the High Commission of India.

The Ghana Indian Malayalee Association is a vibrant and esteemed
organization, brilliantly showcasing the rich Malayalee cultural heritage in
Ghana. Your dedication to celebrating and preserving cultural traditions
such as Onam, Keralapiravi, and the Rasagulla Cultural Festival is
commendable. These events also serve as a beautiful introduction to the
diverse and vibrant culture of Kerala for the Ghanaian society and enrich
the local cultural tapestry.

The Malayalee diaspora with its vast footprint has made valuable
contributions to India and around the world. The Association's commitment
to community support and charitable contributions are making a positive
impact. Your readiness to step forward and assist, through community
outreach or during challenging times, reflect the true spirit of solidarity and
compassion. These humanitarian gestures are deeply appreciated and
strengthen fraternal bonds.

May the Ghana Indian Malayalee Association continue to thrive, bringing
joy, cultural understanding, and assistance to the community and wider
Ghanaian society. | extend my best wishes to you in all your endeavors.

With warm regards and best wishes,
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